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Jeff Watson

From: Jeanne Wenger <wenger.jeanne@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 5:00 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Iron Horse Solar

Dear Mr. Watson, 

It is my opinion that allowing a solar project to be put on irrigated farm land is a gross misuse of our 
agricultural land. In 2009, the FAO published an article citing a 70% increased demand for food globally. This 
demand will be met by increasing agricultural land use as well as production.  

Please do not allow this to happen in our valley. 

Jeanne Wenger 


